
2024 FINAL BUDGET HEARING 
TOWN OF YARROW POINT, WASHINGTON 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the proposed final budget for 2024 has been filed with the 
Town Clerk-Treasurer of the Town of Yarrow Point, Washington and a copy will be furnished to 
any taxpayer that requests it.  The Town Council will hold a public hearing at their regular 
meeting of November 14, 2023, at 4:00 p.m. at Town Hall, 4030 95th Ave NE, Yarrow Point. 
Any taxpayer may be heard for or against any part of said final budget. If anyone desires to 
attend via teleconference, rather than in person, contact Austen Wilcox at 425-454-6994 or 
depclerk@yarrowpointwa.gov for participation instructions.   

Bonnie Ritter 
Clerk-Treasurer 
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